
 

 

 
NEWS OF THE DAY 

MAY 23, 2022 – 7:15 p.m. 

POWER FAILURE:  Information 

What you should know: 
 The Municipality wishes to inform you that, following the storm on Saturday, May 21st, the electrical 

network was affected in several sectors of the Municipality as well as in several regions. 
 
 Hydro Quebec teams are currently working to restore power, sector by sector. 

 
 Wires have fallen in several areas and are still live.  DANGER - DO NOT APPROACH THE WIRES. 
 
 The fact that many trees and/or branches have fallen due to the storm, we ask that you avoid burning 

branches at this time, and for the next week.  This will reduce the number of calls to the fire 
department, i.e. for smoke reports. 

 
 People who wish to obtain drinking water can do so from a fountain installed outside, in front of the 

building located at 5 Egan Street as well as from the garden hose at the Quyon Women's Institute 
building, located at 885 Clarendon Street in the Village of Quyon. 

 
 Firefighters are at the Luskville fire station to provide access to the Luskville Community Centre for 

those who either need bottled water, to use the washroom or to charge their cell phone between 
7:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m., until further notice.  The community center will be available to you until 
power is restored. 

 
 In case of urgent problem, you can contact the mayor, Mr. Roger Larose (819) 955-1621. 
 
 

Where to inquire: 
 Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com; 
 Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun. 
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